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PSC Chairman Julie Brown (center) and PSC Chief of Safety Rick Moses 

(right) joined Governor Rick Scott and Emergency Management Director 

Brian Koon (left) at the Florida Sheriffs Association’s Winter Conference 

on January 31, 2017 in Jacksonville to speak on storm recovery.  
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Gary F. Clark
Elected 

Chairman of
 the Florida PSC

By unanimous vote, 

the Florida Public Service 

Commission (PSC) elected 

Commissioner Gary F. 

Clark as Chairman to 

serve a two-year term 

beginning January 2, 2020.  

Commissioner Clark, 

recently reappointed to the 

PSC for a term ending in 

2023, was first appointed to 

the Commission in 2017.
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